
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 26, 2007 

 

 

 

 

 

Sean F. Byrnes, Esq. 

321 Broad Street 

P.O. Box 8340 

Red Bank, NJ 07701 

 

 Re:  Ellen Muench v. State Board of Examiners  

         SBE Docket No. 0405-179 

 

Dear Mr. Byrnes: 

 

 At its meeting of July 19, 2007, the State Board of Examiners considered the 

appeal that you filed pursuant to N.J.A.C. 6A:9-17.18(d) on behalf of your client, Ellen 

Muench, who is seeking an additional year in the Provisional Teacher Program.   After 

thorough review of your submission, the Board voted to grant Ms. Muench’s request for 

an additional opportunity to serve as a provisional teacher.  

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Robert R. Higgins, Ph.D., Secretary 

      State Board of Examiners 
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c:  Betty Sue Zellner 
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